
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th May 2019 

 

P3 Parents -Catering for First Communion 
  

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

As you may already be aware ‘First Holy Communion’ will take place in St Patrick’s Church, 

Keady on Saturday 19th May at 11.30am. 

 

In keeping with tradition, Primary 4 children and their families are invited back to the school 

for light refreshments following the First Communion Mass. 

 

The school would ask that volunteers from our P3 parents would help organise the tea / 

coffee and catering for this event which will take place in the school immediately after the 

First Communion mass, in the hope that next year this same favour will be extended to your 

families. 

 

Parents willing to help are asked to please fill in and return the attached reply slip to the 

school office on or before Friday 10th May. A member of the PTA will then contact you with 

further details.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs F Hughes 

Principal 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip for P3 Parents ONLY 

 

Catering at First Communion Party - to be returned before Friday 5th May please. 

 

Delete as appropriate: 

 

I  will  /  will not  be available to help with the catering for First Holy Communion 

in the school on Sunday 19th May. 

 

Signed: _______________________________________   Date: ______________________ 

 

Mobile Contact Number: ____________________________________  

 

Mobile numbers will be passed on to the secretary of the PTA who will contact you in due 

course.  
 

 

 

 

Madden Row 

Keady  

ARMAGH 

BT60 3RW 

Tel: (028) 37531284 

Fax: (028) 37539633 

  

Email:info@stfrancisofassisi.keady.ni.sch.uk 

Website: www.stfrancisofassisips.co.uk 
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